
 

 

 

SPDR® STRAITS TIMES INDEX ETF 

(the “Fund”) 

   
AVAILABILITY OF THE SEMI-ANNUAL REPORT OF THE FUND  
 
Please be informed that the Fund’s semi-annual report for the financial period ended 31 December 
2022 (“Report”) will be available from 28 February 2023 onwards. Unitholders may access the Report 
on the Fund’s website at http://www.ssga.com/sg.  
 
If you wish to receive a printed copy of the above Report, you may do so by contacting us (the 
manager of the Fund) at the contact particulars below within one month from the date of this notice. If 
you wish to continue receiving printed copies of all future semi-annual and/or annual reports of the 
Fund, you may also arrange to do so by contacting us at any time.   
 
Should you have any queries on the above, please do not hesitate to contact us at +65 6826 7555 or 
ssgaasia@ssga.com.  
 
For and on behalf of 
State Street Global Advisors Singapore Limited 
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